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From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 8:33 AM . g

To: Dorothy Menasco !{A w?ﬁ‘ms
Cce: Hong Wang; Matilda Sanders

Subject: FW: Name change request for information

Dorothy,

We received a notice of name change through e-filings regarding the below

correspondence. The notice has been document numbered DN 08729-11 and will be

placed in Dockets 110000-OT. 100437-E/. 100461-E1, and 110007-El. A copy of this e-

mail will be placed in parties correspona’ence.

Thanks.
Margquerite H Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Fublic Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 8:17 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Name change request for information

FYL.... it came into the e-filings. See below please.

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 12:00 PM
To: 'Costello, Jeanne'

Cc: Hong Wang; Matilda Sanders

Subject: RE: Name change request for information

Hi Jeanne,

Congratulations to Blaise and her new hubby! No, you do not need to do a notice of change for

each docket, individually. A blanket notice will suffice. However, unless you need the notice to 2-A - , /

be document numbered and made part of the record for each docket, all you really need to do is c:pT\QD Wpcj Cﬂ
send an e-mail to clerki@psc.state.fl.us, list all the docket numbers, and indicate what contact

information is being revised. We would then make those changes to the parties list in each

docket and place the e-mailed request in the parties correspondence for each docket. I hope you

find this information helpful. If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call or drop me an

e-mail. Thank you, Jeanne!
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850-413-0770

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records faw. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the
public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

From: Costello, Jeanne [mailto:jcostello@caritorfields.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 11:38 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Name change request for information

Hi Dorothy,
Blaise Huhta has recently gotten married and we need to change her name and email address on the dockets she’s

working in. Do we have to do a notice of change for each docket or can we do a blanket one and list all the docket numbers?
Thanks.

Jeanne

12/2/2011



